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BY EMAIL 

March 24, 2022 

Tiija Luttrell 
Greater Sudbury Hydro Inc. 
500 Regent Street 
PO Box 250 
Sudbury ON  P3E 4P1 
tiija.luttrell@gsuinc.ca  

Dear Ms. Luttrell: 

Re: EB-2021-0026 Application for 2022 Rates  

The Ontario Energy Board (OEB) provided a draft Decision and Rate Order and a draft 
Tariff of Rates and Charges in relation to the above-noted proceeding on March 1, 
2022. On March 7, 2022, in its comments on the drafts, Greater Sudbury Hydro Inc. 
noted that revisions to Sections 7 and 8 of the draft Decision and Rate Order, the draft 
Tariff of Rates and Charges, and corrections to typographical errors were needed.  

All revisions proposed by Greater Sudbury Hydro Inc. were incorporated. For the 
change requested to the final paragraph on page 8 of the draft Decision and Rate 
Order, OEB standard wording was used in lieu of that proposed by Greater Sudbury 
Hydro Inc. 

The OEB has now issued a final Decision and Rate Order, together with a final Tariff of 
Rates and Charges. Copies of these documents are enclosed with this letter.  

Yours truly, 

 
 
Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
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